
MINUTES OF SELECTMEN’S MEETING 
NOVEMBER 6, 2015 

 
Chairman Hevy called the meeting to order in the Elementary School Auditorium at 6 
PM with Mrs. Walter and Mr. Smith also present.  In addition, there were three members 
of the Finance Committee present, but not a quorum. 
 
Mr. Smith briefed everyone on the finalization of the FY16 budget.  He presented a 
balance sheet showing all of the numbers and what steps were taken in the budget 
process.  (Attachment #1) 
 
The Selectmen then participated in the Special Town Meeting. 
 
There being no further business, Mrs. Walter moved, and Mr. Smith seconded, a motion 
to adjourn at 7:30 PM.   
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Leslie Scott Burton 
Administrative Assistant  


